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PROGRAMME UPDATE 
 

Keeping stakeholders, parents and carers informed about Dudley’s Special 

Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) Improvement Programme  

 

8. Parents and Carers - tell us your views following the Ofsted and CQC post-inspection in 

preparation for review visit  

Following the inspection from Ofsted and CQC (Care Quality Commission) in July 2019, Ofsted and the CQC 

will return in a few months to review the Written Statement of Action and see what progress has been 

made. Parents and carers have been invited by Working Together for Change to complete the post-

inspection survey. The survey will be anonymised, collated and shared with partners including Ofsted and 

CQC when they return.  

This survey is for parents and carers in Dudley of children and young people aged 0-25 years with SEND 

(Special Educational Needs and Disabilities). 

 

Take part in the parent/carer survey  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/post-inspection-review

